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Sൾඏൾඇඍඁ Sඎඇൽൺඒ ංඇ Oඋൽංඇൺඋඒ 

Tංආൾ 
 

Whoever keeps the word of 
Christ, the love of God is truly 

perfected in him. 
 

1 John 2:5 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
6603 Cඁඋංඌඍඈඉඁൾඋ Dඋංඏൾ 
St. Louis, MO 63129 
 
Parish Office Hours 
   Monday—Friday  
  8:00 a.m.—4:30 p.m. 
  
Phone:  314.846.8207 
Fax:  314.846.0636 
Email: queenparish@qasstl.org 

 
Queen of All Saints School 
Phone:  314.846.0506 
Fax:  314.846.4939 
 
 
www.qasstl.org 

Qඎൾൾඇ ඈൿ Aඅඅ Sൺංඇඍඌ 
Cൺඍඁඈඅංർ Cඁඎඋർඁ 

 
Sൺർඋൺආൾඇඍ ඈൿ Tඁൾ Eඎർඁൺඋංඌඍ 
Sඎඇൽൺඒ Mൺඌඌ 
 Saturday 5:00 p.m. 
 Sunday 7:30, 9:00, and 10:30 a.m., 12 Noon 
 
Wൾൾ඄ൽൺඒ Mൺඌඌൾඌ 
 Monday — Friday 6:15 a.m. and 8:15 a.m. 
 Saturday 8:15 a.m. 
    
Eඎർඁൺඋංඌඍංർ Aൽඈඋൺඍංඈඇ 
 Tuesday 9:00 a.m.—7:00p.m. 
 
Pൾඋඉൾඍඎൺඅ Hൾඅඉ Dൾඏඈඍංඈඇඌ ൺඇൽ Bൾඇൾൽංർඍංඈඇ 
 Tuesday 7:00 p.m. 
 
Sൺർඋൺආൾඇඍ ඈൿ Rൾർඈඇർංඅංൺඍංඈඇ 
  Tuesday  following the 6:15 a.m. and 8:15 a.m. Masses 
  Tuesday  6:00 - 7:00 p.m.  - Canceled 2/21 & 2/28/23 
 Saturday  7:30 a.m. - 8:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m. - 4:45 p.m.  
   Anytime please call the rectory. 

 A Pਁ਒ਉਓਈ ਆਏ਒ ਔਈਅ Pਅਏਐ਌ਅ 

Sൺർඋൺආൾඇඍ ඈൿ Bൺඉඍංඌආ 
 

  Congratulations to our recently baptized parishioner, Whitney    
  Marie Wood, child of Kevin and Jodi Wood. 
 
  May the blessing of the Lord be always upon Whitney Marie and  
  may God watch over and cherish this child whom God has  
  blessed with the grace of Baptism. 



 

 

Mission Statement 
 

As members of Queen of All Saints Parish, we are a community united in the 
Catholic faith, nourished by the Eucharist, and sent to make Christ known to 
all through word and deed. 
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Pൺඌඍඈඋ 
Father Patrick Hambrough 

314.380.4020 
phambrough@archstl.org 

 
Pൺඋඈർඁංൺඅ Vංർൺඋ 

Father Joseph Detwiler 
314.380.4021  

detwiler@qasstl.org 
 

Dൾൺർඈඇඌ 
Deacon Richard Schellhase 

314.846.8207 ext. 251 
Deacon Joseph Wingbermuehle 

314.846.8207  
 

Eඅൾආൾඇඍൺඋඒ Sർඁඈඈඅ 
Pඋංඇർංඉൺඅ 

Ann Bender 
314.380.4025  

bendera@qasstl.org 
 

Cඈඈඋൽංඇൺඍඈඋ  ඈൿ  
Rൾඅං඀ංඈඎඌ Eൽඎർൺඍංඈඇ 

Leslie Pollman 
314.380.4011  

pollmanl@qasstl.org 
 

Pൺඋංඌඁ Sർඁඈඈඅ ඈൿ Rൾඅං඀ංඈඇ 
Dංඋൾർඍඈඋ 

Leanne Buback 
314.380.4011 

bubackl@qasstl.org 
 

Yඈඎඍඁ Mංඇංඌඍൾඋ 
Anna Hackett 
314.846.8207 

hacketta@qasstl.org 
 

Lංඍඎඋ඀ංർൺඅ Mඎඌංർ 
Christopher Dunn 

314.846.8207 ext 509 
dunnc@qasstl.org 

 
Cඁංඅൽ Sൺൿൾඍඒ Cඈඈඋൽංඇൺඍඈඋ 

Pam VonderHaar 
314.846.8207 

Vonderhaarp@qasstl.org 
 
 

Mൺඌඌ Iඇඍൾඇඍංඈඇඌ ൺඇൽ Rൾൺൽංඇ඀ඌ Pൺඌඍඈඋൺඅ Sඍൺൿൿ 

Sඍൾඐൺඋൽඌඁංඉ  
7ඍඁ Sඎඇൽൺඒ ංඇ Oඋൽංඇൺඋඒ Tංආൾ 

 

“But I say to you, love your enemies and pray for those who persecute 
you…”                                                                              MATTHEW 5:44 
 
Love your enemies, easier said than done.  But, remember, the 
foundation of stewardship is prayer.  When we are in close 
communication with God, it opens our heart and it turns our attention 
away from “me” and moves it towards God and others.  It changes my 
heart and actions, allowing for a little more empathy for “my enemy.”  
When we pray for others, even our enemies, it may soften their hearts as 
well. 

 

Monday, February 20 
 Sirach 1:1-10/Mark 9:14-29 
 6:15 a.m. Debbie Donahay (Birthday)  
   *8:15 a.m. Polly Walsh (†)  
Tuesday, February 21 - St. Peter Damian 
 Sirach 2:1-11/Mark 9:30-37 
 6:15 a.m.                     John Willette (†) 
     8:15 a.m.  Sr. Leonette Juengst 
Wednesday, February 22 - Ash Wednesday 
 Joel 2:12-18/2 Corinthians 5:20-6:2/Matthew 6:1-6, 16-18 
 6:15 a.m. Bridget Burgoon (†)   
   *8:15 a.m. Kathleen Arns (†)  
 7:00 p.m. Lisa Berra (†)  
Thursday, February 23 - Thursday after Ash Wednesday, St. Polycarp 
 Deuteronomy 30:15-20/Luke 9:22-25 
 6:15 a.m. Michael Travaglio (†)    
 8:15 a.m. Bryan Mueckl (†) 
Friday, February 24 - Friday after Ash Wednesday 
 Isaiah 58:1-9a/Matthew 9:14-15 
    6:15 a.m. Stephen Most (†)  
  *8:15 a.m. Paula Goodman (†)  
Saturday, February 25 - Saturday after Ash Wednesday 
 Isaiah 58:9b-14/Luke 5:27-32 
 8:15 a.m. John Arconati (Birthday)   
 5:00 p.m. Mary Ellen Grace (Health) 
Sunday, February 26 – First Sunday of Lent 
 Genesis 2:7-9, 3:1-7/Romans 5:12-19/Matthew 4:1-11 
     7:30 a.m.           Rosemary “Rosie” Buerke (†)  
 9:00 a.m. Kathy Max (†)  
   10:30 a.m.              Nick Arconati (†)    
 12:00 Noon For the People 
*Children’s Mass 

Sunday Mass (Live Video Mass Streaming) 
 9:00 a.m.  
 10:30 a.m. 
 
Weekday Masses (Live Video Mass Streaming) 
 Monday—Saturday 
 8:15 a.m. 
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Dear Parishioners, 
            
     An entry in The Diary of Anne Frank states:  “I understand more and more how true 
Daddy’s words were when he said, ‘All children must look after their own upbringing.’ 
Parents can only give good advice or put them on the right paths, but the final forming of 
a person’s character lies in his own hands.” 
 
     Jesus would agree.  In today’s Gospel Jesus continues his Sermon on the Mount.  By 

expressing his expectations for a disciple, Jesus makes clear that each disciple will have to make the choice to obey 
the words of Jesus, and find strength in this life and joy in Heaven, or go their own way and find something else, 
something not very pleasant. 
 
     The teachings we hear from Jesus today are not easy to hear or practice - turn the other cheek, go the extra mile, 
hand over your cloak and tunic.  Of course, they weren’t meant to be easy, they were meant to inspire and 
invigorate.  Disciples of Jesus do not tremble at the cost, they embrace the challenge. 
 
     Jack Katz was born in 1941 and in 1962 he became a starting defensive lineman for the football team at the 
University of Florida.  Whenever the coach had the linemen run wind sprints for conditioning, Katz always finished 
first, proving himself to be the fastest of the “big men” on the team. 
 
     Jack went to Coach Ray Graves and ask for permission to run wind sprints with the faster and smaller backfield 
players.  Permission was granted. 
 
     For the next several days, Jack ran sprints with the running backs.  He was last every time, which surprised no 
one.  The coach went to him and asked if Jack wouldn’t rather go back to winning races against the lineman, rather 
than lose, by a lot, every race against the backs. 
 
     Jack responded, “I’m not out here to outrun the linemen.  I already know I can do that.  I’m here to learn how to 
run faster; and if you’ve noticed, I’m losing by a little less every day.” 
 
     Indeed, a lineman’s job is not only to break through and scatter the line on the other team, but to tackle the 
quarterback and backfield players.  Jack was preparing himself for an important goal: real-game tackles, and for his 
ultimate goal: success in life, which he found.  Jack Katz went into business after graduation and founded the 
Panama Jack Company, an international dealer of suncare, swimwear, and tropical lifestyle products.  His worth 
has been listed at $300 million. 
 
     Jesus is speaking to disciples who already know how to love those who love them in return.  He’s teaching those 
who know already how to greet their friends.  No big deal about that.  But can these disciples volunteer to do 
what’s more difficult, more challenging?  Can we?  Are not all of Christ’s disciples, then and now, called to turn 
that other cheek and go that extra mile?  Does the Lord not expect that we will love our enemies and pray for our 
persecuters?  Yes, Christ does. 
 
     I believe Jesus would look for a bit of Jack Katz in all of us, hoping each of us would be the one who would tell 
Jesus we’re ready for the next step, the bigger challenge, realizing we may struggle for a time; heck, we even may 
finish in last place.  But we won’t give up, we’ll improve,  we’ll do better every day.  As Otto Frank said, “children 
must look after their own upbringing.”  As God’s children, we’re looking after ours, doing what Jesus tells us to do. 
 
 
     May God bless all of you.      
 
  In Christ, 
 
  Fr. Hambrough 
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Mary Ann Amato 
Rebecca Barczewski 
Bob Basse 
Pat Basse 
Debbie Bayless 
Susan Beckner 
Loretta Borchetta 
Wendy Brown 
Lynda Burke 
Jerry Claywell 
John Courtios 
Patti Cruthis 
Gloria J. Davis 
Ron Dieckmann 
Ron Donze 
Norma Esker 
Carol Faust 
Delores Fleischmann 
Ruth Frahm 
Jane Gacioch 
Jerry Garrett 
Diann Gerber 
Pauline Green 
Ken Hagemann 
Nancy Hasenstab 
Diane Jones 
Pat Keller 
Shirley Kennedy 
Bill Kerbler 
Nicole Koenig 
Steve Kohner 
Connie Laux 
Loretta Lewandowski 
Noah Leyza 
Jason Loring 
Michael Maniaci 
Robert Massey 
Missy McMullen 

Jerome McNamara 
Amy Meadows 
Gary Meadows 
Annie (Pozzo) Meahl  
Carmen Molett 
Greg Mueller 
Kelly Mueller 
Marie Murphy 
David Murrell 
Rosemary Nagy 
Mary Beth Napoli 
Marilyn Novak 
Ruby O’Driscoll 
Helga Ogent 
Jack Pfeffer 
Cynthia Pozzo 
Kathleen Pozzo 
Neri Prichard 
Gerri Rebman 
Diane Romano 
Marilyn Sammelman 
Patricia Schmitt 
Logan Schneider 
Scott Sindelar 
Belinda Spencer 
Norma Stillman 
Kathryn Sullivan 
Karen Thaman 
Will VonderHaar 
Michael Werschling 
Jeffrey Williams 
Linda Winston 
Ronald Winston 
Bob Zaitz 

 
Pඋൺඒ ൿඈඋ ඍඁൾ Sංർ඄ Tඁංඌ Wൾൾ඄ Iඇ Oඎඋ Pൺඋංඌඁ 

 
Sඎඇൽൺඒ:  February 19 
       1:30 p.m.    CYC Basketball games -       
             Limbach Hall   
    4:00 p.m.   Variety Guild Rehearsal -  
             Cafeteria 
    7:15 p.m.   Life Teen -  
             Youth Ministry Center 
 
Mඈඇൽൺඒ:  February 20 
    4:00 p.m.   Basketball practices -        
             Limbach Hall 
    6:30 p.m.   School Board Meeting -       
             Makerspace 
    7:00 p.m.   Endow - ARC 
             Adult Resource Center 
    7:00 p.m.   RCIA Meeting 
    7:00 p.m.    Boy Scouts - Cafeteria 
 
Tඎൾඌൽൺඒ: February 21 
    9:00 a.m.    Eucharistic Adoration -      
             Church 
    4:00 p.m.   Basketball practices -        
             Limbach Hall 
    7:00 p.m.    Devotions - Church 
 
Wൾൽඇൾඌൽൺඒ: February 22 
    4:00 p.m.   Fish Fry - Cafeteria 
    6:00 p.m.   NO PSR Classes  
    8:00 p.m.    CYC Basketball Practice -     
             Limbach Hall  
 
Tඁඎඋඌൽൺඒ:  February 23 
    3:00 p.m.   STL Performance Academy -  
             Limbach Hall 
    3:00 p.m.   Girl Scouts Troop 2769-  
             Church Hall 
    4:00 p.m.   CYC Basketball practice -  
             Limbach Hall 
    7:15 p.m.   LUX - Youth Ministry Center 
    7:30 p.m.   Spirit Singers Practice -  
             Church 
 
Fඋංൽൺඒ:  February 24 
    4:00 p.m.   Fish Fry - Cafeteria 
    6:00 p.m.    CYC Basketball games -  
             Limbach Hall 
    7:00 p.m.    Stations of the Cross - Church 
 
Sൺඍඎඋൽൺඒ: February 25 
    6:30 a.m.   Men of St. Joseph -  
            Church Hall 
    8:00 a.m.   CYC Basketball games -        
            Limbach Hall  
       6:00 p.m.   CYC Basketball games -        
            Limbach Hall   

Eඎർඁൺඋංඌඍංർ Aൽඈඋൺඍංඈඇ 
 

Tuesday: 9:00 a.m.-7:00 p.m. 
 

Here God dwells in our midst;  
come let us adore! 
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Rൾඍඎඋඇ Pൺඅආඌ 
 

Ash Wednesday is February 22nd. In anticipation of 
the start of Lent, all parishioners are asked to return 
the palms you received last year. Baskets will be 
available the next two weeks. Remember to bring 
those palms before Ash Wednesday! 

Mඈඇൺඌඍൾඋඒ ඈൿ Sඍ. Cඅൺඋൾ Iඇඏංඍൺඍංඈඇ 
 

     The Poor Clare Nuns invite you to join us for an 
extended period of adoration in our Monastery 
chapel at 200 Marycrest Drive (off of Telegraph Rd).  
The Blessed Sacrament will be exposed from after 
our 6:15am Mass (around 6:45am) until 5:00pm 
when there will be Benediction.  You are welcome to 
come at any time from 7am-5pm on  
  Sunday, February 19th 
  Monday, February 20th 
  Tuesday, February 21st   
Please consider bringing your family and friends to 
this time of adoration on any of these days in 
preparation for Lent. 

Aඋർඁൽංඈർൾඌൺඇ Lൾඇඍൾඇ Rൾ඀ඎඅൺඍංඈඇඌ 
 

“For God so loved the world that he gave his only Son, so that everyone who believes in him might not perish but 
might have eternal life. For God did not send his Son into the world to condemn the world, but that the world might 

be saved through him.” 
 (John 3:16-17) 

 

The Church has always helped us fulfill these words of  
Jesus by prescribing very definite penance for all Catholics, 

so that we too might have Eternal life. Accordingly, the 
Pope and the American Bishops have outlined obligatory 

fast and abstinence as follows: 
 

Abstinence means refraining from meat. Fast means one  
full meal a day, with two smaller meals and nothing  

between meals (liquids are permitted).  
 

All Catholics from age 14 onward (with no upper limit)  
are required to maintain abstinence on  

Ash Wednesday (February 22, 2023), all Fridays of Lent, 
and Good Friday (April 7, 2023).   

 

On Ash Wednesday and Good Friday, fasting is  
obligatory for Catholics from the ages of 18-59.  This fast  

is in addition to the abstinence from meat on those two  
days.  No Catholic will lightly excuse himself or herself 

from this obligation.   
 

We should strive to make all days of Lent a time                                                                                                                                         
                               of prayer and penance. 

 

Sඍൺඍංඈඇඌ ඈൿ ඍඁൾ Cඋඈඌඌ 
 Eඏൾඋඒ Fඋංൽൺඒ ൽඎඋංඇ඀ Lൾඇඍ ൺඍ 7ඉආ  
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Rൾඌඍ Iඇ Pൾൺർൾ 
 

    Please pray for the repose of the soul of Jim 
Pollihan, brother of parishioner Bob Pollihan.  Also, 
Kathleen Flores, mother of parishioner David 
Nonnenkamp. 
 

    May they, and all the faithful departed, rest in 
peace. 

8ඍඁ Gඋൺൽൾ Cඋൾൺඍංඏൾ Wඋංඍංඇ඀ Cඈඇඍൾඌඍ  
 

     Since 1979, the Respect Life Apostolate has 
partnered with the Office of Education & Formation 
to sponsor an annual writing competition for 8th 
grade students in the Archdiocese of St. Louis to 
reflect, pray, research and write about the Gospel of 
Life.  
 
     The 2023 contest is open through March 15th. 
Applications and guidelines are now available from 
your parish religious education office, principal, or 
Catholic home school association/co-op through 
which students enter the contest. Students compete 
for finalist prizes, awards to the annual Steubenville 
St. Louis Mid-American Catholic Youth 
Conference in July, Generation Life Day in January, 
and scholarships towards their freshman year tuition 
at a Catholic high school.   
 
    In early April, Archdiocesan finalists, chosen from 
these top local entries, will be announced. To learn 
more, please contact the RLA office at 
maryvarni@archstl.org or 314-792-7559.  

Pඈඋඍ-ൺ-Cඋංൻ Rൾඊඎൾඌඍ 
     
    Attention friends of St. Vincent de Paul.  We are 
in need of a Port-a-crib for a neighbor in need.  If 
anyone can donate to this, please call Carolyn Knopf 
at 314-954-3373.  Bංඋඍඁൽൺඒ Wංඌඁൾඌ   

 
     Congratulations and best wishes to Fr. Patrick 
Hambrough celebrating his 67th birthday on Friday, 
February 24th! 

Wඁൺඍ ൺ ඌංආඉඅൾ ൺඇൽ ൻൾൺඎඍංൿඎඅ ඉඋൺඒൾඋ 
 

When you wake up say: Jesus I 
love you… 
When leaving the house say: Jesus 
come with me… 
When you feel like crying, say: 
Jesus hug me 
When you feel happy say: Jesus I 
adore you… 

When you do something, say: Jesus help me… 
When you make a mistake, say: Jesus forgive me… 
When you go to sleep say: Thank you Jesus and 
cover me with your holy mantle 
Share this prayer with the people you care about: 
God loves you! 

Aඋർඁൻංඌඁඈඉ Mൺඒ Sൾඋඏංർൾ Aඐൺඋൽ Rൾർංඉංൾඇඍඌ 
      
    Every year the Archdiocesan Office of Catholic 
Education grants the Archbishop May Service 
Award to one senior at all of our Catholic High 
Schools.  This year Queen of All Saints Parish can 
rejoice that two of our Parishioners have been 
selected to receive this special award. The 
Archbishop May Service Award recipients from 
QAS are Olivia Bender, from Notre Dame High 
School, and Aidan Madigan, from DeSmet Jesuit 
High School.  Congratulations and well done, Olivia 
and Aiden! 
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Dංඌർൾඋඇආൾඇඍ 101  
ඐංඍඁ ඍඁൾ Dൺඎ඀ඁඍൾඋඌ ඈൿ Sඍ. Pൺඎඅ 

 

       Are you a young woman ages 16-33 seeking 
God’s will in your life? Join the Daughters of St. 
Paul for Discernment 101, a series of Saturday 
morning talks, prayer, and community to help you 
grow in your relationship with God and discern how 
God is inviting you to live out the gift of who you 
are in the world. Our next session is Saturday,         
February 25 on “Meeting God in His Word: Lectio 
Divina" from 8:30-12:00 at Pauline Books & Media 
(9804 Watson Road, St. Louis, MO 63126). Join us 
for 8:30 Mass, followed by light refreshments, a talk, 
discussion, and Eucharistic Adoration. A Zoom     
option is also available. For more details or to regis-
ter, please visit connect.pauline.org/discernment-
101 or email stlouisvocations@paulinemedia.com. 

Pൾඋආൺඇൾඇඍ Dංൺർඈඇൺඍൾ Iඇൿඈඋආൺඍංඈඇ Nං඀ඁඍ 
 

     Do you feel called to do something special for 
you Church?  If so a vocation to the Permanent 
Diaconate might be something that you are being 
called to.  The Office of the Permanent Diaconate is 
asking that interested men attend one of the 
Information Nights to begin exploring a vocation the 
Permanent Diaconate.  Upcoming Information 
Nights will be held on Monday, March 13, 2022 
and Monday, March 20, 2023 at Cardinal Rigali 
Center. Meetings will begin at 6:30 PM. Wives of 
men considering this vocation are strongly 
encouraged to attend.  For more information or to 
reserve a spot at the meeting, please contact the 
Office of the Permanent Diaconate at 314-792-7433.  
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Lent is coming! 
 
Join our faith community - and nearly 13,000 
Catholic communities across the United States - 
in a transformative Lenten journey with CRS Rice 
Bowl.  During the 40 days of Lent, we will reflect 
on the impact of global hunger and climate change 
on vulnerable communities around the world, and 
we will pray, fast and give alms to help our sisters 
and brothers in need.  Visit crsricebowl.org to 
learn more. 



 

 

Oൿൿൾඋඍඈඋඒ 
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Lංඍඎඋ඀ංർൺඅ Mංඇංඌඍൾඋඌ - Fൾൻඋඎൺඋඒ 25-26 

 Presider Lectors Ushers 

5:00 p.m.   
 (Sat) 

Fr. Hambrough Tim Kurt 
Anne 
DeRuntz 

Bog Grogan 
Kathy Rechtin 
Cathy Ellis 

7:30 a.m. Fr. Detwiler Betty Fau  
Jack Horas 

Tim Rafferty 
Ron Schulze 
Marie Martin 
Vito Terry 

9:00 a.m. Fr. Hambrough Greg Tolcou 
Lisa Messmer 
 

Kevin Winkelman 
Liz Winkelman 
Volunteer 

10:30 a.m. 
 

Fr. Detwiler Helen 
Forgarty 
Sheilia 
Dettmann 
 

Jennifer Beidle 
Jo Ann Cassidy 
Betsie Nappier 
Jackie Zeller 
 

12:00 p.m. Fr. Hambrough Theresa Mills 
 

Linda McMullen 
Jackie 
McClanahan 
Carol Susanka 
 

 Offertory 
 

02/12/23 

WeShare 
 

02/12/23 

Faith 
Direct 

1/31/23 

Offertory $ 10,705.00 $   6,235.64  $6,160.00  

Loose $      466.00      

Capital Improvement $      265.00 $          1.00  $    25.00   

Tuition Assistance $      145.00 $        25.00  $    20.00   

Saint Vincent de Paul $   1,420.00 $        65.00  $  411.00   

Black & Indian Mission $      120.00   

Annual Catholic Appeal  $        50.00  

Uඉർඈආංඇ඀ Eඏൾඇඍඌ 
 

Tඋංඏංൺ - Saturday, April 1st.  Doors open at 6pm.  
Trivia starts at 7pm.  Registration is now open.  It is 
sure to be a great event!  To celebrate with some April 
Fool’s fun, decorate your team’s table with pranks and 
humor or wacky as possible!     
To register go to: 
http://form.jotform.com/230105506896153 
 

Bൺ඀ඌ Tඈඎඋඇൺආൾඇඍ - Friday, May 19th. 
 

Oඉඉඈඋඍඎඇංඍංൾඌ: 
Bൺඌൾൻൺඅඅ/Sඈൿඍൻൺඅඅ Uආඉංඋൾඌ - Two people umpire 
each game, so grab your friend, spouse, teenage son/
daughter and signup to umpire. Get your teenager off your 
payroll while also spending some time together on the ball 
field. PAID OPPORTUNITY 
Go to: https://playcyc.org/officiate/ for more information. 

Aർඍංඏංඍංൾඌ Aඌඌඈർංൺඍංඈඇ 

To donate through WeShare, on your computer: 
·Go to qasstl.org/giving 
·Scroll to the bottom of the page and click on the 
small church that says “Give Online” 
·Complete your information 
If you have any questions or need help, contact 
WeShare at 1-877-316-0260. 
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 spaghetti 
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Welker Family Dentistry
(314) 846-0101 • 5709 Telegraph Road

Chet E. Welker, D.D.S. 
Ashley V. Welker, D.D.S.

• Most Insurance Accepted 
• Evening Appointments Available 
• Located in the Dierbergs Plaza 
• Queen of All Saints Parishioner

We look forward to your smile!


